
From: PF-Mailbox-01
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew
Subject: FW: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website
Date: Monday, December 09, 2019 2:36:01 PM

From: Niagara Region Website
Sent: Monday, 09 December 2019 14:35:57 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Clerks
Cc: webincoming
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website

Enquiry from Region website

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident
entered their email address)

name
Warren Robinson

phone

email

municipality
St. Catharines

other mun

subject
Proposed property tax hike

comments
I would like to speak at the Dec 12 Regional Council meeting about the
proposal for a almost 6 percent property tax hike for 2020. This is
unacceptable and the good people of Niagara can’t afford this large
increase.

reply
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yes
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